
Within the next couple of weeks, the South Carolina Board of Examiners for Licensure of 

Professional Counselors, Marriage and Family Therapists, Addiction Counselors and Psycho-

Educational Specialists will be conducting a random Continuing Education (CE) audit for 

compliance with the 2023 renewal.     

   

In preparation for the audit, please be sure that you have uploaded your CE information to your 

CE Broker account.  The reporting period for this renewal was September 1, 2021, to August 31, 

2023.  If you don’t have a CE Broker account, click here to activate the free basic account.  If you 

have any questions about setting up your account or uploading information to your account, please 

contact CE Broker at (877) 434-6323 or at support@cebroker.com. 

 

Those chosen for the audit will be notified by email. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcebroker.com%2Fsc%2Faccount%2Fbasic%2F&data=05%7C02%7CPam.DUNKIN%40llr.sc.gov%7Cb93a6fec6dcd4ba32b2508dcc1505e43%7C9e59d7d1b4f94b52b2256cc0f0c10835%7C0%7C0%7C638597798138320978%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=usPJcuzQibIN4BDHoE4%2F292BIgGX9wxExDlxJiJ%2BIWw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:support@cebroker.com

